
St. Cecilia's Public School 

Class XII (2024–25) 

JEE Advanced 2025 - A Testament to Excellence! 

Heartiest Congratulations to Our JEE Advanced Achievers 
 

 
         Piyush Aggarwal   Ansh Soni 
        

 

We are immensely proud to announce that two of our outstanding students, Piyush Aggarwal 

(CRL Rank 5003) and Ansh Soni (CRL Rank 23286) - Batch 2024–25 - have successfully 

qualified the prestigious IIT-JEE Advanced Examination 2025 — the gateway to India’s 

premier engineering institutions, the Indian Institutes of Technology (IITs). 

 

This remarkable feat reflects their unwavering commitment, intellectual brilliance, and 

consistent hard work. Their success is not only a personal milestone but also a moment of 

great pride for the entire Cecilian family. 

 

Under the visionary leadership of Madam Principal, the school remains steadfast in its 

mission to provide expert mentorship and foster a learning environment conducive to success 

in competitive examinations. 

 

Madam Principal extended her heartfelt congratulations to the achievers and their proud 

parents. Their accomplishment stands as a beacon of inspiration for future aspirants and a 

testament to the school’s dedication to nurturing talent and ambition. 

 

Once again, we warmly congratulate these brilliant minds. 

Wishing them continued success in all their future endeavours! 


